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COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Positive comments received via our new PowerEngage civic engagement tool: 
 

 
 
 
 

ADDITIONAL ITEMS OF INTEREST 
 

• We are excited to welcome a new Edgewater Police Officer as Aidan Naso will be joining the Department on 
September 12th. Aidan was born in New York but moved to Colorado as a child and has lived here ever since. 
He has a Bachelor’s degree from CU Denver and previously worked for the Littleton Police Department. Aidan 
will be sworn in at a brief oath of office ceremony before the City Council meeting on September 12th. 

• With our three (3) Edgewater schools back in session this month, we’ve committed extra resource 
to ensuring that our students return to school safely. On August 15th, we began a 5-week detail in 
conjunction with the Jefferson County School Safety Operation being coordinated by the Colorado 
State Patrol. We will have extra officers out a couple times a week focused on bus stops, teen drivers, 
and school zone violations. 

• Attached is a commendation that Officer Ed McCallin recently received for the positive impact he 
had on an individual he had arrested. She later came into our police station to commend Ed and the 
commendation illustrates Ed’s compassion and professionalism. 
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